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tha- on an informel discussion at University College, London
an 19th August, 1958,

" T & e
Dr. T, G. Pickavance

Tungsten hexaflucride is unpleasant and technically difficult to use;
pome doubts have been expressed as to the possibility of getting good tracks,
and gless etching has beem troublescme, It is suggested that this liquid
should be dropped.

Verious other heavy liquids needing moderate temperature and pressure
avre promising; examples are methyl iodide-propene mixture, CFsBr, CF3I.
Admixture with propene has the obvious advantage that, by varying the
proporticns, & general-purpose cheuber can be designed.

The most promising line eppeers to be to study a lerge (e.g. 1.5 metres
long) "interchengesble" chamber with an integrel megnet capeble of & high
field ( ~ 20 Kdlogauss), end able to operste with proportions of propene
from sero to 10075,

The practical problems are believed to be conaideradly less severe than
Mdmem,Mmmuﬂm. A seperate
team would be required forr design and construotion, and experimental work
(slready in progress at University College) would have to continue for a while
befare design could be frosen.,

It is suggested that Professors Liassey and Dee, as the Heads of
Depaxtments most concerned, should continue to study the heavy liquid problem
mmmu&mmammmwmn.&:&
Nucleor Physics Camittee when there is sufficient knowledge of costs, men-
power requiremsnts, expected performance, etc.

Tt is suggested that & "bubble chember policy committee”, omsisting
essentially of members of the present "steering committee” but including both
Professors Messey end Dee, could usefully meet on appropriate cocasicns to
MMM@WMWMM“WWNJW.M
on any other bubble chamber matters of general interest.
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